



Education Zone Committee Meeting Minutes 28th November 2018

Present: Lee Pearson, Rosie Hall, Charlotte, Salao, Baynard Tarpley, Rosie Russel, Alicia

Apologies:

Lee Tilling
Gavin
Sanaa

Updates and Feedback:

President of Education (RH) - the printing credit proposal has been approved and every student will receive £20 per academic year. All of the course reps have been told but is waiting to announcement to be able to be made public. PJT working group will take place within the next two weeks. still creating the handbook for part-time offices and the reps Christmas bash is still taking place. Currently got 92 on the survey. And is currently undertaken the nursing feedback and general information.

SALO – looking at classes of deadlines. An action which should be taken into account is that there should be more of a communication. Also look at the situation in relation to the lecture’s cancellation RH said that timetable is going to be contacting the students individuals informing them about the cancellation of the lectures. Within the faculty there is going to be a range of different events to raise student participation. (Congratulations on a successful

ALICA- currently doing a survey on behalf of the student opojn to find out what people do like and do not like this has been done through social media. Currently got 75 response. Will also be doing a campong after the Christmas break and is meeting with relevant people to be able to boost the response whilst also looking for volunteers.

LT - I am fine but have still had no response to my emails or attempts to communicate with the Politics School rep Terrence. If Isobel could chase that up for me, perhaps I have the wrong contact information for him. But would like to touch base with him. I have met with all my other reps and they have all been given ways to contact me. No issues to report other than very busy with the degree and hope everyone is well.

IH- to contact Terrence on behalf of lee



RR has been looking at post graduate space along with charlotte

GAVIN – The structure of essays and the English layout in relation the gramma and the different layout, the lecture will not let students submit the draft and it's hard for international students that need to be sorted out before graduation.

Not been able to take part in the outer academic activates. **CREATE A SURVEY. ACTION TO MEET UP 1:1**

Research office – Common space and IH had a meeting with Michele in relation to the graduate school. Also joining the research committee.

HUBS - (to be brought to every second meeting of the month)

Engraining – needs more work

FACE – is happy

Business- mix opinions

Science- the hub is to open

There was a range of mis options and that the problem is that each faculty have different issues and how they are going to be improved. Post graduates are the ones who have the main issues. ALICA said that each year there is a new issue and there is no consistency through the use of the issues.

ACTION POINT: IH to bring older research and information to the next meeting

Meetings – send updates if cannot attend the meetings. Wednesday afternoon (5 days)

Proposals

- RR The post graduate lounge in the library is only for PHD students.
Action for IH is to find out more in relation to this issue.
- Cards are not working within the library

Motions

- For a foundations year part-time year.

AOB

**Date and time of the next meeting: Wednesday 12th December 2018
1:30pm room TBC**